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30.03.22
RE: Welcome to Pastoral Lead

Dear families, 

I am pleased to inform you of our successful recruitment of a Pastoral Lead for AGS. The pastoral lead will develop our pastoral offer for key pupils whilst ensuring better engagement with families to improve attendance. Please read below Mrs Fitz’s profile:
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Dear parents/carers,
My name is Mrs Fitzpatrick, but please feel free to call me Mrs Fitz.  I am very excited to be joining Avanti Gardens after Easter as the Pastoral Lead.  
I live in Bristol with my Husband and our two youngest Sons, aged 18 and 21, with our eldest Son living very close by.  I love music (live music in particular), and the children I currently work with will often be heard saying ‘Oh, Mrs Fitz is singing again’ with a giggle and a roll of the eyes.
I have worked in Education for 13 years, offering pastoral and mental health support to some of the most vulnerable children in the Bristol area, and have many years of experience working with children with special educational needs, in particular Autism and ADHD.  I have worked mainly in a primary setting, but also have experience of specialist secondary education. I am very passionate about children’s emotional wellbeing and unpicking and supporting dysregulated behaviours to discover what they are trying to communicate, and part of my role will be to help develop and implement a whole school approach to supporting mental health.
I am a qualified Thrive Practitioner and for the last 6 years have used this approach, based on neuroscience, brain development and attachment theory along with art and creativity to support children who are living with trauma, have had adverse childhood experiences and those that just need that little bit of extra TLC whist in our care at school.   There is a definitive link between low school attendance and pastoral needs, and through Thrive interventions, a whole school ethos and culture and other strategies, I am here to support children and families in raising attendance, in a supportive and educational way.
I cannot wait to start at Avanti Garden’s and really get to know your children with my doors wide open to fun activities, music, warmth and a listening ear.
I hope you and your family have a wonderful Easter break, and I look forward to meeting many of you very soon.
Mrs Fitz
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